
March 20, 2019

 

Dear Clients,  
There are going to be notable changes happening in Los Angeles County.  

- Los Angeles County:  
- Mediation Week:   

- Beginning today, the Los Angeles Superior Court will recognize 
the efforts of mediators and settlement officers from various 
organizations as part of Mediation Week in California, the third 
week in March.  

- REMINDERS:  
- Future Court Closure:  

- Effective April 1, 2019:   
- All State Courts will be closed in honor of Cesar Chavez Day.  
- Federal Courts and USA Legal Network will still be open.  

Best,   
USA Legal Network 

For more information or any questions feel free to contact us at 
(213)-607-9000


